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Szczytno,/{ August 2025

Dear Colleagues,

In 2025, the Police Academy in Szczytno is celebrating its 35th anniversary as a higher education
institution. It has been 35 years of striving for the highest possible quality of education for police officers and
other law_enforcers responsible for the protection of public safety and order, as well as for civilian students.
Our aim has been to equip young people with the knowledge and skills to perform their duties professionally,
as well as to train wise, responsible citizens who are open to the modern world.

The educational process was implemented in a variety of forms and time-frames. The fields of study
and curricula have changed in accordance with the needs of society. Therefore, we have different
experiences, opinions and conclusions that we would like to share.

This jubilee encourages us to reflect on the effectiveness of police education systems and the factors
that contribute to educational success. We have often drawn inspiration from educational models observed
in other countries. We realize that solutions applied abroad can be effective and worth adopting. Therefore,
we would like to invite representatives of befriended European universities to present the current training
systems for the police or other law enforcement services to enable us to conduct another comparative
analysis and learn more about the good practices applied in the field of police education.

Therefore, from 27 to 31 October 2025, the Monitoring Team for the education systems of domestic
and international law enforcement authorities and the European Integration and International Relations Unit
are organising an Erasmus+ International Staff Week for representatives of foreign universities that train
police officers, Guardia Civil, border guards, etc.

We would like to invite 1 or 2 representatives from your university to prepare a speech in English
presenting the educational system of the force whose representatives are trained at your institution (approx.
15 - 20 minutes).

The International Staff Week at the Police Academy in Szczytno will take the form of a workshop,
so the event can be treated as a Staff Mobility for Training and financed by the Erasmus+ programme.

In 2026, we are planning to release a publication in English summarizing the event.

We would like to inform that additional information will be available on our website:
www.akademiapolicji.eu in the International Cooperation and Erasmus+ tabs.

We look forward to meeting the representatives from your University with attractive and engaging
presentations.
Yours sincerely,

Commandanf-Rector
The Police Acadepny in Szczytno
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Gen. Dr. Agata MéLs/ﬁska-Nagérny
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